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Surgery Synopsis Reader Feedback

Below are comments we received from readers regarding our  
Spring 2015 issue: 

“Thank you for putting together such a nice overview of our division.  
It was very nicely written and represented our group well.”

Dr. Jay Pal, Assistant Professor,  
Division of Cardiothoracic Surgery 

University of Washington

“I think that the Breakfast with Chair approach should be a  
universal management strategy. Very productive, I’m sure, and all 

members feel appreciated. I wish that more administrative  
chiefs would use that approach!

I have attached a photo of the UW ISIS representatives who came 
to our Boise VA sim lab open house. We also had an open video 

connection to the UW lab so that we could watch the respective classes 
at both sites and our administration got to speak with folks at the ISIS 

lab. There was a large turnout for the open house, and we have  
been very appreciative of the UW ISIS support.”

Dr. Paula Carvalho, Academic Section Head, Pulmonary and  
Critical Care Medicine, VA Medical Center, Boise, ID,  

and Professor of Medicine, University of Washington 
 

 
We welcome feedback from our readers. 

Please submit your comments to surgeditors@uw.edu. 
 

NOTE: The newsletter editorial team will decide in its  
discretion whether to publish submitted comments  

in this column and may edit the comments for publication.

Left to right: Paula Carvalho, MD, Farrah Batchelor, 
Andrew Naluai–Cecchini and Megan Sherman
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